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Hey again everyone and happy holidays! I hope it’s been a great season 
for y’all and that you’ve enjoyed the past few service months as much as I 
have. As for announcements it’s pretty laid back this month, but I wanted to 
share some project ideas that the Eureka Club has had fun with. 

As always, if you have any questions or need to contact me, you can reach me at 
mtkeyclubltg08@gmail.com or 1-406-890-9645

mailto:mtkeyclubltg08@gmail.com
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Club Visitations:
I’d like to come by and visit your clubs for a meeting one of these days, so if you’d 
be able to send me a date and time for when I could visit your club, I’ll be there!

Scrapbooks: There hasn’t been a District Convention in a few years, but 
it’s a longstanding Key Club tradition and competition to bring a 
scrapbook documenting each club’s service season for everyone to see, 
and it’s tons of fun to put together!  
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Monthly Service Features: The Eureka Club has two projects underway for 
the month of December that’ve been a blast to be a part of! The cookie 
delivery project, where the club made treats to deliver to people in the 
community without nearby family, and sponsoring a family in need to 
provide Christmas presents and stockings for them.

Polson Key Club held their Winter Wonderland dance                                                                                         
fundraiser for charities and DCON in addition to ringing bells for the 
Salvation Army! They also did an amazing job selling candy bags to raise 
money for Cradle Boxes to send to St. Joseph’s Hospital for all the new 
babies born there. I’m so excited to see and hear about all the progress, 
keep up the great work guys! 
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DCON: While the Montana District of Key Club doesn’t have a set date for DCON 
yet this year, we know it’ll be held in Billings and will cost in the neighborhood of 
$300 per person. This’ll be the first District Convention held in person for years, so 
I’d strongly encourage everyone to go, see what it’s like, and meet fellow Key 
Clubbers from around the state! 

That’s all for this month folks, contact me soon with dates and times I can visit 
your clubs and have a merry Christmas! 


